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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Jesse Adams <jesswadams@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 3:29 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor Thermal Curtains

Dear Mr. Barnes,  
     I am a lakefront homeowner at Lake Almanor, have been for 25 years. I am writing to plea that Thermal 
Curtains not be installed.  
     California has a shortage of recreational Alpine lakes, especially with residential possibilities. Tahoe is 
highly developed and most people are priced out. Beautiful Lake Almanor is still being discovered by new 
people and growing into its potential as one of the recreational jewels of California. This should be valued and 
protected.  
     Anything that raises the water temperature will damage the marvelous lake fishing, worsen algae blooms (of 
which there already is some), and degrade its use for swimmers, boaters, and sailors. We already have plenty of 
low level warm lakes like Clear Lake and we don't want a situation like that at Almanor.  
     Please do your best to consider any other course of action.  
     Thank you. 
Jesse and Sallie Adams, 120 Kokanee Trail, Lake Almanor West 


